Memorandum of Understanding
Between
Sacramento City Unified School District (SCUSD)
&
Service Employees International Local 1021 Union (SEIU)
2021 Summer Program
July 28, 2021

This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) is between the Sacramento City Unified School District
(“District” or “SCUSD”) and the Service Employees International Local 1021 Union (SEIU), collectively “the
Parties”, regarding the 2021 Summer Program.

. SEIU employees assigned to Nutrition Services only that are working and supporting the Summer
Program and Food Bank distributions for our school community as identified in the No Kid Hungry
Grant, shall be provided a stipend of $750.00 each for their summer service.

. SEIU employees not assigned to Nutrition Services that have also worked during the 2021 Summer
Program, shall be provided a stipend of $750.00 each for their summer service.

1l. Non-precedent setting. This Agreement is limited specifically to the 2021 Summer Program and is
non-precedent setting.

A Expiration Date. This Agreement shall expire in full without precedent on the last day of the 2021
Summer Program.
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